
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

September 19, 2011 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City UT 84111 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Administrator 
 
Re:  Docket No. 10-035-124 

Replacement for Tariff Sheet Schedule 98, Attachment A and Attachment A 
Workpaer in the Compliance Filing to Implement the Commission’s Report and 
Order on Rate Design   

  
The Company found two errors in the Attachment A Workpaper in the Complany’s Compliance 
Filing to Implement the Commission’s Report and Order on Rate Design filed on September 14, 
2011.  The first one was that the proposed GRC revenues in column O for Schedule 25 migrating 
either to Schedule 23 or Schedule 6 were mistakenly not included in the calculations of the 
proposed Schedule 98 rates for Schedule 6 and Schedule 23.   The second one was that the 
calculations of the proposed Schedule 98 revenue in column S for Schedule 25 customers 
migrating either to Schedule 6 or Schedule 23 were incorrect. 
 
Enclosed for filing are replacements for the tariff sheet Schedule 98, the Attachment A and the 
Attachment A Workpaper.  The correction to the Attachment A Workpaper resulted a change in 
the proposed Schedule 98 from -2.65% to -2.64% for Schedule 23 and it has no impact to the rest 
of the proposed rates in the compliance filing. 
 
Questions regarding this filing may be directed to Dave Taylor at (801) 220-2923. 
 
Very truly yours,  
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 
 
 


